TR-0b/595

From: Love, Mikael [mailto:Mikaell@mountvernonwa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2009 8:52 AM

To: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Cc: Gilbert, Dean; Bell, Esco

Subject: RE: Fencing Project

Bob

It has been a few years now that we made an attempt at developing a project that BNSF, WUTC, and the
City could all support. It became apparent to the City that our ability to install a fence on property

owned and maintained by BNSF was going to be a barrier to the project that the City could not
overcome.

The City wishes to withdraw our application, and | don’t believe we will reapply in the future. As we

have discussed previously it appears that this money would be well suited for BNSF to apply and install
the fencing.

Thanks

Mikael Love, P.E.

Assistant Public Works Director
City of Mount Vernon

(360) 336-6204
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